
WQRO RADIO 
/9P.O.Box 107 Huntingdon, Pennsylvania 16652 814 643-5710 Y ( ) 

U.C1: 

Kermit Geary 

RD#4 Box 321 

Walnutport, Penna 18088 

September 3, 1979 

Dear Kermit, 

Thank you for your letter of August 24, 1979. This 

confirms your reception of WQRO on the above date. 

WQRO has received numerous reports from the Eastern 

Pennsylvania Area. 

WQRO is a directional station broadcasting with 500 

watts of power. WQRO protects WTIC to the North and WEEP 

to the West. 

WQRO has applied to the F.C.C. for authority to increase 

its power to 1000 watts daytime, 500 watts, critical hours. 

We expect confirmation in the month of September. 

Again, thank you for letter. Your program log is 

extremely accurate. 

Sincerely, 

Y¡l 
Tom Hanks, Manager 


